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A site assessment was undertaken to determine the legitimacy of the venture from
an environmental perspective. The environmental sensitivity of the site was
assessed by determining the ecosystem type using GIS technology. Based on the
findings in terms of the ecosystem sensitivity and conservation status (2.1 above)
we recommend that no environmental impact assessment process is undertaken.
We could discern no significant environmental impact in terms of the listed activities
under NEMA Regulations 544, 545 and 546. However under the NEMA duty of care
principles the proponent was recommended to take cognisance of the potential for
visual impacts and therefore the positioning of the solar array should be guided from
the outset by its potential to cause visual pollution in a remote natural wilderness
landscape.
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